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NMDOT Announces Completion of I-25 Widening Project 
San Antonio to Jefferson 

  
 

Albuquerque, NM – The New Mexico Department of Transportation is announcing that the I-25 widening 
project has reached substantial completion and all traffic impacts on the Interstate have been completed.  The 
project included the construction of an additional lane on I-25 southbound from San Antonio to Jefferson and 
an additional second lane on the northbound off ramp at the San Antonio interchange.  The project began in 
November 2017 and has been completed within allowed time and budget.  The project was completed to 
improve the mobility and efficiency for motorists traveling through the corridor.    
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